Office of Hon Christopher Finlayson

17 JAN 2017

Bill

By email: fyi-request-5127-edace82d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Bill

| acknowledge your email sent to Hon Christopher Finlayson received on 16 January
2017.

We do not consider your email to be a request under the Official Information Act
1982, which applies to requests for information held by Ministers and other agencies,

rather than general enquiries.

Yours sincerely

.

G Powgf Gordon
Office of Hon Christopher Finlayson QC

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6808 Facsimile 64 4 817 6508



